

April 13th, 2017

Mrs. June M. Fowler BJC HealthCare 4901 Forest Park Avenue, Suite 1200 Saint Louis, MO 63108-1402

Dear Mrs. Fowler,

On behalf of the youth we serve, I want to thank you for the generous donation of \$2,000.00 towards a Foursome to benefit the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis' **2017 Jim Butler Charity Golf Classic**.

The dinner and auction will take place at Busch Stadium on Saturday, June 17th, and the golf tournament will take place at the Country Club of St. Albans on Monday, June 19th. All proceeds from the tournament will benefit our Health & Life Skills programs that help more than 7,000 members at ten Club sites in St. Louis. Thank you again for supporting the Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater St. Louis and helping make a positive impact in the lives of thousands of kids.

Sincerely,

Ruth L. Lederman

Vice President, Resource Development

Russ & Leder

We have provided you with goods or services in exchange for this contribution valued at \$254.00 per golfer. Therefore the tax-deductible amount for your gift is \$984.00. Please retain this important document for your records. It is necessary for any available federal income tax deduction for this contribution.